
COMMITTEE REPORT 

GOVERNANCE & POLICIES 

DATE: June 9, 2023 

The governance and policy committee had two working sessions with council as a whole:  April 
27th and May 10th.  

The governance and policy committee also met on May 8th. 

The committee meeting and working sessions worked on the following policies and by-laws: 
committee policy, procedural by-law, code of conduct by-law, and conflict and resolution 
procedure policy. 

Feedback from the working sessions was given via email, with these updates sent to council 
and posted on the Rural Community of Hanwell website.  The recommendations from 
the committee and working sessions will be sent to the regular meeting of Council in June. 

Yours respectfully, 

Councillor Darren MacKenzie 
Chair  


